
 

 

 It is hereby informed to all concerned that

(Monday) to 08.11.2024 (Friday)

will reopen on 09.11.2024 (Saturday

 

 

                                                                            
                                                                                          

                                                                                       

                                                                                            

                                                                                                  

                                                                                      

Copy to: 

1. College Website 

2. All  Classes 

3. Principal’s Notice Book 

4. Teachers’ Notice Book 

5. Non-Teaching Notice Book  

6. Students’ Notice Board 

7.  Students’ Union 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

PUJA VACATION 

all concerned that the College will remain closed from 07.10.2024

(Friday) on the occasion of DURGA PUJA FESTIVAL

will reopen on 09.11.2024 (Saturday).   

                                                                           
                                                                                          (Dr. Amrita Dutta)

                                                                                        Principal 

                                                                                            Netaji Nagar College 

                                                       

                                                                                       

 

closed from 07.10.2024 

DURGA PUJA FESTIVAL. The College 

 
(Dr. Amrita Dutta) 

Netaji Nagar College  

 

03.10.2024 


